
	
	

Winnebago	Park	Playground	Design	
Public	Hearing	at	the	Weber	Leisure	Center	
	
Skokie	Residents!	
	
You	are	invited	to	provide	input	on	the	design	of	the	new	Winnebago	Park	
playground.		
	
Monday,	December	5,	2016,	7	p.m.	
Weber	Leisure	Center,	9300	Weber	Park	Place,	Skokie,	IL		
	
For	more	information	contact	Mike	Rea	at	(847)	929-7802	or	mrea@skokieparks.org.	


